


 
 
December 2, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Council,  
 
Subject: Public Hearing 3040 Kilpatrick Ave 
 
 
 
I support this new development on Kilpatrick Ave in Courtenay.  
I cannot take part in the public hearing next week as I will be working that afternoon and evening.  
 
I know people who bought units in the first Newport Village building. I would like to purchase in the next 
building.   The location is great for me and my wife. The layouts and style look good also.  
 
I am currently a Langley resident and I am hoping to retire to Vancouver Island in the next couple of 
years.  Courtenay is our first choice right now.  
 
Please approve this development. 
 
Thank you,  
 

Scott 
 
 
Scott Robertson 

604 916 0558  

 

 

 

 


